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New E6 in Sørfold can have influence on 30 marble stripes
The Norwegian Public Roads Administration (SVV) plans a new E6 in the Sørfold municipality, mainly due to the new 
tunnel safety regulations. Up to 30 marble stripes are crossing the planned road (approx. 52 km). The Norwegian 
Speleologi-cal Society argumented that most of those stripes should be investigated before any detailed planning was 
done. SSV agreed, and a field investigation will be carried out in June this year. We hope to see the report in the next 
issue of Norsk Grotteblad.

Ny E6 i Sørfold kan berøre opp til 30 kalkstriper


